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August 26, 2024 

 

INTRALOT S.A. announces that its subsidiary in Ireland, INTRALOT Ireland Ltd., has signed a three-

year (3) contract extension, through November 2027, with Premier Lotteries Ireland DAC (PLI). 

This extension allows INTRALOT to continue providing its advanced central gaming system for 

the operation of the National Lottery of Ireland through a retail network of more than 4.300 

INTRALOT terminals, as well as serving mobile and web players.  

 

 


